
 
Wayne State University Choir Harmonizes with Redford Union High School Students 

In a blend of harmonies and shared passion, the choir team from Wayne State University – led by Dr. 
Brandon Waddles – recently joined Redford Union High School’s choir team for a day of singing and 
mentorship. The collabora�on between the two groups not only enriched the high school students' 
experiences but also marked the beginning of a beau�ful tradi�on. 

Students were eager to have the opportunity to sing alongside their older peers . Throughout WSU's 
visit, the high school students were immersed in a whirlwind of learning and collabora�on. Students had 
the opportunity to learn new techniques and refine their skills under the guidance of the University choir 
team. From mastering challenging vocal techniques to fine-tuning harmonies, every moment was a 
chance for growth and discovery. 

Beyond technical aspects, the two groups grew close and found common ground as they began 
prac�cing. Despite being the first mee�ng, the groups quickly bonded over their shared love for music. 
Looking towards the future, both the WSU choir team and the students of RUHS hope to con�nue this 
tradi�on of musical collabora�on through an ongoing partnership between the two groups.  

In the end, this was more than just a musical event—it was a celebra�on of unity, crea�vity, and the 
transforma�ve power of music.  

 

 

 


